
shouki proceed with their work in 1965 and that the unfinished business
of the Assembly would be deait with either when the nineteenth session
met again to consider the report of the Special Committee on Peace-Keeping
Operations or during the twentieth session, scheduled to convene in Sel-
tember 1965.


